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Dear parents and carers, 

Well done Year 6 
 
We would like to say  
well done to Year 6 
who worked hard all 
week on  
their KS2 SATs test. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Sports Days A final reminder that KS2 Sports Day is on Monday 19th May 
10.30-12.00 and the Infants have theirs on Tuesday 20th May from 10.30-
12.00.  
We break up for Half Term on Friday 23rd May (non uniform Day) and the 
PTA will be selling ice lollies at the end of the day (50p each) 
We return to school on  Tuesday 3rd June. 
***SCHOOL IS CLOSED ON MONDAY 2nd June for staff training. 
Teachers will be moderating assessments and end of year reports**** 
Have a lovely weekend. 

http://www.healthyschools.gov.uk/Default.aspx


 

Our whole school attendance target is 97%  this academic year. We 
can’t achieve this without your support! Congratulations to Class 4 
yet again~ who can beat them next week?! 

This week’s attendance: 
Class R MB: 93,1% 
Class R AH: 96.5% 
Class 1 LC: 99.4% 
Class 1KH: 96.7% 
Class 2: 98.8% 
Class 3: 99.4% 
Class 4: 95.0% 
Class 5: 96.8% 
Class 6: 99,4% 
Overall Attendance:  

Congratulations to to Class 4 once again!  

School Uniform 
Szymon Kola has  inspired us to add an extra to our uniform. We 
think it looks very smart and some of our parents do too and have 
been asking about it.  
So now, officially, the tank top or sleeveless pullover is part of the 
Sydenham  Uniform. Thank you to Szymon and his family. 



. 



Rock Climbing at Warwick University 
Our second group of  pupils from years 4, 5 and 6 
have taken part in a 6 week after school programme of 
Rock Climbing at Warwick University.  
These  are some of the skills they have learned : show-
ing awareness of safety, putting on a harness and hel-
met correctly, being able to tie a figure of 8 knot, 
climbing a chosen route with confidence and the impor-
tance of team work. 
Congratulations to all the children who took part. Well 
done to Kymi-Lei Duffy, Shereen Balu, Abbie Dhaliwal, 
Skye Coveney and Tatiana Silva who received their 
Foundation Climber Level 1 award. 
A special mention should go to Skye Coveney who im-
pressed the staff at the university with her enthusiasm, 
ability, support and helpfulness. 
Thank you to Mr Butler and Miss Ball for making this 
activity possible. 
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                                         Living Eggs 
We were sad to say goodbye to the chicks. Children throughout the school loved having them 
in their class  and watching them grow.  These Reception children look very happy with the 
opportunity to handle and care for them. Some lucky children even took them home for the 
weekend.  



Zoolab 
Children throughout the school had the chance to develop their scientific knowledge and understanding through  
learning about a range of animals.  I thought they were very brave...................................! 



Zoolab! 

Last week year 1 were visited by  

Zoolab! They brought some animals 

with them. We learned about the life  

cycles of different animals as part of our 

Science topic on Living and Growing. 

We found out that some animals lay 

eggs whilst others keep their baby in 

their tummy (like humans!). We got to 

touch some of the animals. Some of us 

found this a bit scary! We saw a  

tarantula, a snake, a cockraoch, a  

gerbil, a snail and a toad. 


